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From WPHA Neighborhood Watch and Cherokee Sheriff’s Office:
 
"As most of you know the outdoor warning sirens are tested the first Wednesday of every month at
noon.  Yesterday’s test revealed some problems and repairs will begin tomorrow.  I am sending this to you
so you can alert your neighborhoods that some individual sirens may sound off for further testing and there
is no need for alarm. 
 
Feel free to share this information with your communities. 
 
Respectfully, 
Lt. Jason Donley 
Hickory Flat Precinct 
Cherokee Sheriff’s Office" 
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